
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  G3 Parents 

From: Dr Agnes Wai, Principal 

Date: 11th October 2019 
 

Visit to Science Museum 
 

In order to further your child’s understanding and appreciation of science topics being taught in 

our lessons, the school has organised a field trip to the Science Museum in Tsim Sha Tsui. 

Students explore the exhibits in order to learn more about the current and upcoming science 

topics. Details of this mandatory field trip are as follows: 
 

 Date:  23rd October 2019 (Wednesday) 

 Time:  8:30 am – 12:30 pm 

 Fee:   $47 (will be directly debited from your bank account) 

 Dress Code: School P.E. uniform 

 Remark:  Students will return to School for lunch and the lessons in the afternoon after  

the trip 
 

In order to make the trip a success, our School will require a few helping hands. We will need six 

parent volunteers per class and a confirmation email will be sent to the selected parent volunteers 

on a first-come, first-served basis. Thank you. 
 

Please complete the reply slip in our School app by 16th October 2019 (Wednesday). Should you 

have any further concern, please contact your child’s English teacher on 2813 8410. 


